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Ballet for two generations 
“There is a lot of dancing around the house!”. That is how Corina 
Dumitrescu describes a little bit of her ballet experience with her two 
daughters, Josephine and Maddie. The three of them take classes at 
BVC. Corina has been taking our Ballet Class for Adults since May 
2018. 

 
BVC: How do you like your ballet classes? 
Corina: I love it! It is a great way to keep in 
shape and work on lean muscles. And this 
way I get to learn what my daughters do as 
well, because I never did ballet as a child.  
 
BVC: So is it a common topic at home? 
C: Yes, definitely! There is a lot of dancing  
around the house.  
 
BVC: Would you recommend ballet classes 
here to other parents? 
C: Yes, for sure! It is lots of fun. It is a great 
way to keep in shape when you have kids. 
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BVC FIRST EVENT AT 
CULTURE DAYS BC
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School Year 

REGISTER ASAP AND STAY 
TUNED FOR FALL EVENTS

BVC SHIRTS AND PANTS:  
ORDER TODAY

Ballet for two 
generations 

 
MOTHER & DAUGHTERS 
TAKE CLASSES AT BVC

Josephine, Corina’s daughter, at 
the 2019 BVC Recital at  
The Farquhar at UVic
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BVC Apparel: order today!  
Official BVC apparel is now available for our students! There are 
great options of t-shirts and pants to choose from. Remember that 
the deadline is September 1st.  
Order at: balletvictoria.secure-decoration.com 

Culture Days BC 2019 
This year BVC will take part in Canada’s largest public participation 

campaign for the arts!  
We will offer a First Dance free 
interactive workshop on the last Friday of 
September. Dancers aged 3 to 5 are 
welcome to join us for a fun class with 
Bethany LeCorre. 

BVC First Dance Workshop  
Free event! Age: 3 to 5 years old  

September 27, 2019 from 3pm to 4 pm 
643 Broughton St - Victoria, BC  

Classes are filling up quickly! 
Do not miss the chance to register for our new school year. 
Returning students: you simply need to contact our office by 
phone (778-402-9062) or email (admin@bvconservatory.org) in 
order to secure a spot. 
New students: we kindly ask you to first fill up a pre-registration 
form on our website (bvconservatory.org). 

Classes will start on Tuesday, September 3rd.   
• Monday, October 14, 2019 Thanksgiving – no classes 
• Thursday, October 31, 2019 Halloween – classes running 
• Sunday, November 3, 2019 – The Gift Auditions at 2:00pm (ages 6+) 
• November 25 to 30, 2019 – Parent Viewing Week
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